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Caring for God’s House, Caring for Each Other

Dear Church Family,

As part of our calling to faithfully steward what God has entrusted to us, we want to
share an important next step in caring for our church home - upgrading our heating,
ventilation, and air conditioning (HVAC) systems, improving air circulation, and
installing solar panels to help reduce long-term costs while lessening our
environmental impact.

Why now?

Our current systems are aging, inefficient, and costly to maintain. They impact

both our budget and the comfort and air quality we provide to our growing
congregation. These upgrades are not just practical but expressions of love and
responsibility. They will help ensure our church remains a healthy, welcoming space
for worship, learning, community, and service - accessible to all ages and abilities.

Because this is a significant investment, we deeply value your input. We invite you to
join us for a Congregational Town Hall at 6:30 pm, May 21, in the Fireside Room,
where we’ll share more details, answer questions, and most importantly, listen. This
is a journey we share as a church family, and we want every voice to be part of the
conversation.

Our goal is to ensure that this project is not only a faithful step forward today but also
aligns with any future expansion plans. Together, let's invest in a sustainable future
for our church and for generations to come.

“The Earth is the Lord’s, and everything in it.” — Psalm 24:1

In Christ,

Building Maintenance and Expansion Team



